
 

 

THE ROYAL BRITISH LEGION (SCOTLAND) 

 

DUNBAR & DISTRICT BRANCH 

 

MINUTES OF THE SOCIAL CLUB MEETING HELD ON 

SUNDAY 25TH OCTOBER 2020 AT 11.00 

 

THE SOCIAL CLUB CHAIRMAN MR DUNCAN LAING OPENED THE MEETING 

AND WELCOMED THE 8 MEMBERS PRESENT. 

 

 

APOLOGIES:  

 

APOLOGIES WERE TENDERED ON BEHALF OF, LINDA GILHOOLY FIONA 

SMITH AND STEVEN SMITH. 

 

PREVIOUS MINUTES WERE READ PROPOSED BY MR DUNCAN LAING AND 

SECONDED BY MR KENNY WILLIAMS 

 

TREASURERS REPORT: 

 

 

THE TREASURER REPORTED THAT THE ACCOUNTS STOOD AT £10,701.50. 

A GRANT FROM THE GOVERNMENT HAS BEEN APPLIED FOR  

 

THERE WAS A PROBLEM WITH HMRC BUT THIS HAS BEEN SOLVED. 

  

WE HAVE CUT COSTS WITH WAGES BUT RUNNING COSTS OF THE CLUB IS 

STILL A PROBLEM AS WE HAVE STANDING CHARGES TO PAY.  

 

 

THERE WERE NO QUESTIONS TO THE TREASURER.  

 

 

CORRESPONDENCE: NONE 

 

 

A.O.B.   

 

THE CHAIRMAN STATED THAT WE MANAGED ONE NIGHT’S BINGO BUT 

BECAUSE OF NEW RULES HAD TO STOP MEANTIME 

WE WILL HAVE TO REVIEW FUNDING ie STAFF THIS WILL BE DISCUSSED 

 

WE WILL BE MONITORING WHEN THINGS GET BACK TO NORMAL.  

HOPEFULLY WE WILL HAVE IDEAS TO IMPROVE SITUATIONS. 

 

THERE BEING NO FURTHER BUSINESS THE MEETING CLOSED WITH A 

VOTE OF THANKS TO THE CHAIR, THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE HELD ON 

SUNDAY 29TH NOVEMBER AT 11.00 

 

 

 

 

 

CHAIRMAN.  ……………………………….     SECRETARY. ………………………. 


